
Trenchless Repairs Corp Now Offering
Trenchless Repair Services in Miami-Dade
County

Trenchless Repairs Corp now offers eco-

friendly, trenchless solutions for grease

traps, storm drains, septic tanks, and

drain fields in Miami-Dade County.

MIAMI, FL, UNITED STATES, January 31,

2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Trenchless

Repairs Corp is excited to announce

their expansion of services to include

trenchless repairs for grease traps,

storm drains, septic tanks, and drain

fields in Miami-Dade County.

Trenchless technology is a method of

repairing underground pipes and

infrastructure without the need for extensive digging and disruption to the surrounding area.

This innovative approach not only saves time and money, but it also minimizes the impact on the

environment. Trenchless Repairs Corp is proud to bring this eco-friendly solution to the residents

and businesses of Miami-Dade County.

With trenchless technology,

we can now offer a more

efficient and

environmentally-friendly

option for our clients.”

John Walters

With years of experience in the plumbing industry,

Trenchless Repairs Corp has built a reputation for

providing high-quality and reliable services. Their team of

trained technicians is equipped with state-of-the-art

equipment and techniques to ensure efficient and effective

repairs. They are committed to delivering exceptional

customer service and satisfaction.

"We are thrilled to now offer trenchless repair services in Miami-Dade County," said John Walters,

owner of A Trenchless Sewers Plumbing. "We understand the importance of maintaining and

repairing underground infrastructure, and we are dedicated to providing our customers with the

best solutions. With trenchless technology, we can now offer a more efficient and

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://onedayseptic1.com/
http://trenchless-repairs.com/


environmentally-friendly option for our clients."

Trenchless Repairs Corp is now ready to serve the Miami-Dade County community with their

trenchless repair services. For more information or to schedule a service, please visit their

website or contact them at 786-322-4600 or john@trenchless-repairs.com.

John Walters

Trenchless Sewers

+1 786-322-4600

email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/781838079
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